
Question on Notice 
 

No. 594 
 

Asked on Tuesday, 21 May 2024  
 
 
MR A PERRETT ASKED THE MINISTER FOR THE ENVIRONMENT AND THE 
GREAT BARRIER REEF AND MINISTER FOR SCIENCE AND INNOVATION 
(HON L LINARD)— 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to the Draft Management Plan 2024 into the future of the Cooloola 
Recreation Area— 
 
Will the Minister advise what the economic impact will be of any reduction or cap on 
camping and visitors to the Rainbow Beach community? 
 
 
 
ANSWER: 
 
There has been no decision to reduce or cap numbers at Cooloola Recreation Area. 
The Cooloola Recreation Area Draft Management Plan 2024 provides the community 
the opportunity to comment on management directions for this important area and all 
feedback will be considered in finalising the Plan. 
 
 


